
 

 
 

Council is seeking feedback on a proposal to introduce dedicated car parking for Bonwick Street 
shopping precinct traders. Visit conversations.moreland.vic.gov.au/bonwick-business-parking 
before 5:00pm on Friday 5th February 2021 to submit your feedback. 
 
The proposed site for business car parking is within 
200m of the Bonwick Street business precinct – the 
south-east section of the public carpark in Penn Court, 
Fawkner. (Please see the Google Maps image to the 
right. The proposed site is highlighted in red.)  
 

Permits and pricing 
 
In this proposal, a business trading on Bonwick Street 
or Jukes Road, Fawkner could purchase their first car 
parking permits at a cost of $131.10, and $196.70 for 
their second permit, up to a total of 2 permits per 
business, per calendar year. 

Why a paid permit? 
 
All dedicated business parking bays in Moreland require 
the interested business to purchase a paid permit. Fees 
are charged for residential and business parking 
permits as a way to fairly manage public car parking.  

This type of paid permit system is new for Bonwick 
Street traders which is why we are seeking your 
feedback. This change is in response to requests from 
businesses trading in Bonwick Street and Jukes Road for 
dedicated business parking. This proposal aims to strike a 
balance between the need for reliable parking for traders, 
and the availability of parking for customers visiting the 
Bonwick Street shopping strip and surrounds.  

Above: Location of proposed dedicated business car 
parking. Location is Penn Court, 
Fawkner, highlighted in red. 

Email business@moreland.vic.gov.au 

Call (03) 8311 4131 

Share your feedback by completing our online survey today: 

conversations.moreland.vic.gov.au/bonwick-business-parking 
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